
A message from the head - Lee Moscato 

 

Dear Families, 

Firstly thank you for your very kind words, messages of congratulations and the love you have 

shown.  This makes the point in my letter to you all - it's you, the people that make the KC 

Family, that is going to make the end of term so sad. 

Today we have enjoyed marking the Coronation of The King and Queen in our own 

way.  This week, we have all contributed to a piece of art that will live in the school as a permanent memory of 

the occasion.  We have also enjoyed Coronation-themed learning, a special addition to today's lunch menu 

and also class parties to mark the occasion.   

Next week we look forward to our Year 6 pupils having the opportunity to really shine as they sit their SATs.  It's 

their chance to show just how much they have learned so far and how they apply that learning.  They have 

been supported by the Year 6 team as they had a run through of how the mornings will look this week.  Thanks in 

advance to not only the Year 6 adults but those across the school who are supporting next week with the tests. 

And now another three-day weekend lies ahead.  Whether, like me, you are marking the Coronation weekend 

or simply looking forward to some extended time with loved ones at home - enjoy! 

With very best wishes, 

Lee Moscato 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

Next year's term dates are  available 

via the link below. We know that lots 

of families have been asking about 

these as they like to know in plenty of 

time to ensure that holidays are 

booked out of term time.  

https://

www.kingcharles.kernowlearning.co.uk/.../515255 
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Marvellous E-Manners  

Mr Day has created these 'Marvellous E-Manners'. It's a 

reminder about what good manners look like when we 

are communicating digitally. #manners #esafety  

Have a look and share with your child! 

 

 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kingcharles.kernowlearning.co.uk%2Fweb%2Fterm_dates%2F515255%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0-Ao0LYNurzSWMrAkqYURpsudnywOtOLLmOwajePRbXUsTUDBrLfW2n4Y&data=05%7C01%7Cewilliams%40kernowlearning.co.uk%7C0577e
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kingcharles.kernowlearning.co.uk%2Fweb%2Fterm_dates%2F515255%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0-Ao0LYNurzSWMrAkqYURpsudnywOtOLLmOwajePRbXUsTUDBrLfW2n4Y&data=05%7C01%7Cewilliams%40kernowlearning.co.uk%7C0577e


 

      

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Okehampton Residential  

Last week, we took a group of enthusiastic Year 5 

children to Adventure Okehampton. We had an 

absolute blast (with a little bit of sleep              

deprivation) where we took part in a range of 

outdoor activities including; gorge scrambling, 

cycling, archery, high-ropes and many more! The 

Year 5 team were blown away by the children's 

involvement, resilience and most importantly  

marvellous manners. The instructors at the centre 

regularly commented on how impressed they 

were with children's personal achievements,  

making us really proud adults. Well done 5WS and 

5C, you are all true super stars! 

 

Mrs Stratton, Mrs Williams and Mrs Coles 

Ex-days! Years 4,5,6 

In Ex-days during the next fortnight, we will be 

focusing on teambuilding through a variety of 

different games. 

 

 

 

 ATTENDANCE  

 

This week’s whole school attendance is 94%.  

Class RA  93%  Class RB  93% 

Class 1C  95%  Class 1H  95% 

Class 2D   97%  Class 2S  96%  

Class 3BC  95%  Class 3M  92% 

Class 4E   94%  Class 4H  95% 

  Class 5C  94%  Class 5WS  96% 

Class 6J  93%  Class 6T  93% 

 

Well done to class 2D who are top of our  

attendance table this week with  97%  

Reading Karate  

Orange: - Henry B,  

Blue : - Max K, Ella O, Max K,  

Green : - Mia K, Jack R, Mia K, Ruby B, 

Horatio T   

Black :- Ethan R, Sol F, Felix P,  

Bronze :-  Charlie H, Harriet W, Ted B,  

Piper C, Maiya M, Yann C, Oscar W, 

Lowen B, Amelie M, Pearl J, Molly G, 

Ethan R, Charlie H, Harriet W,  Sammy K, 

James L, Bertie G, Erin S,  



 

 

 

Year 4 have been spreading positivity all over the country, and this week we have received two very 

special letters. One from the Archbishop of Canterbury's office and another from the Prime Minister's   

office! And today we received another letter from Princess Anne.  

Let's hope the positivity continues to be spread, remember to Find it, Snap it, Move it, Tag it - Facebook 

and/or Instragram, just make sure you include #kingcharlesrocks  

Thank you everyone for all you have done so far, lets keep the positivity going!  

Year 4  

 



Mathematician of  the week  

Author of  the week  

 

Year Group 

 

Looking forward to the week ahead (week beginning Mon 8th May) … 

Reception We will be learning with our year 4 buddies about Bees. 

Year 1 As safe users of technology, we will continue our learning about how to use a 

variety of keys on a keyboard to create digital text.  

Year 2 As authors, we will be writing a diary entry about the Coronation weekend 

and our celebrations at school.  

Year 3 As artists, we are looking forward to welcoming local artist Trevor Ashby to 

our school. He will teach us to effectively create different lines, tones and 

textures. 

Year 4 As mathematicians, we are looking forward to continuing our learning about 

decimals and money.  

Year 5 Next week we are looking forward to creating our sustainable pizzas.  

Year 6  In computing we will be continuing to learn how to apply our skills in coding. 

 

 

   

RA – Connie H  RB – Finn L  

1H – Reuben T  1C – Ted B  

2S – Felix P  2D – Sienna S 

3M – Bella J  3BC – Arlo B & Fraya J  

4C – Emily W 4H – Florence L  

5WS – Jarvis D  5C – Molly G  

6J – 6T – Anabelle H  

 

    

RA – Bella W  RB – Reuben S  

1H – Alexa K  1C – Eliza R   

2S – Otto B  2D – Jude B  

3M – Aj G 3BC – Arlo J  

4C – Florence J 4H – Emma U  

5WS – Harvey P  5C – Summer E  

6J – 6T – Josh A  

  

 

RA – Pearl K  RB – Max J   

1H – Horatio T  1C – Benji E  

2S – Reubyn D   2D – Polly S 

3M – Ernie P  3BC– Zander D & Toby G  

4C – Logan M  4H – Zoe C  

5WS – Iggy H 5C – Annabelle B  

6J – 6T – Drake H  

Shine Award  



                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

News from the PTA 

  
This week, we enjoyed the first Y6 Ice Lolly Sale of the summer term, raising £61 towards their Leavers’ Hoodies. We’ll also 
have a bake sale (plus a few of the remaining lollies) next Friday at pick-up to celebrate the end of SATs week! If you’d like 
to support the cause, donations of baked goods (bought or homemade, nut-free please) can be left in the PTA trolley in Main 
Reception on the day. Or simply come along and buy a little something to start the weekend off right. Cash, card & QR       
payments accepted. We’ll continue to have pop-up ice lolly sales on fair weather days this term. 

 

Come see us at our next Second-hand Uniform Sale, Thursday 11th May at 3pm in the Hansel & Gretel shed in the field. Cash, 
card and QR payments accepted. 

  

Prize winners announced for the Falmouth Small Business Easter Egg Hunt! Just a handful of you submitted answers, but 
there were some fabulous poems and drawings in there, which won us over and were deserving of accolades. (No Y5s       
submitted answers, sadly, so you’ll not see any of them among these winners.) Here’s who won and our favourite limerick 
from the comp! Prizes can be collected in Main Reception. 

 

Prize winners: Ebenezer P. (RA), Noah B. (1H), Martha E. and Jude B. (2H, joint effort), a draw between Ernie P. (3M) and 
Soren G. (3BC), Zoe B. (4H) and Frank M. (6J) 

 

There once was an egg that was lost 
That we had to find at all costs 
It was hidden in a shop 
In Falmouth, it was 
But we stepped on it and it turned into slop 

 

By Soren G (3BC) 

 

Summer Fair (Saturday 8th July, 11.30am-1.30pm) planning is well underway now, and we’ll be pre-selling Raffle tickets, as 
well as tickets to spend at fair stalls, in the weeks leading up to the event, minimising queues on the day. We’ll need at 
least 30 adult volunteers (plus kids in Years 4-6) for the day to run smoothly, and we’re about halfway there. Volunteers will 
receive 10 FREE TICKETS to be spent at the various KC-operated stalls and games, so there are definite perks to running 
these, selling tickets and more! Email us to volunteer. The next meeting to finalise plans will be on Wednesday 
14th June, 7.30pm at the Seaview Inn, so we can tie it in with another round of drinks and their pub quiz! 

  

Are you a maker, artist, jumble sale enthusiast, charity with a message to spread, food/drink truck owner or provider of 
children’s activities? We’re looking for people and causes to fill our Market Space and Workshop and Performance Areas at 
the fair. Set up will be from 9.30am, and the fair will run from 11.30am-1.30pm. Show off your talents and get the word out 
about what you do! This will be a fantastic opportunity for sellers to make a bit of money, costing only £10 for a pitch/table, 
which goes entirely to the PTA in support of many King Charles School Projects. We ask food & drink truck sellers for £10% of 
their profits, also fully going to the PTA and school. If you or anyone you know might be interested, please send us a message 
by email, Facebook or Instagram. 
 

mailto:pta.kingcharles@kernowlearning.co.uk?subject=Summer%20Fair%20Volunteer
mailto:pta.kingcharles@kernowlearning.co.uk?subject=Summer%20Fair%20Vendor
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ffacebook.com%2Fkingcharlesschoolpta&data=05%7C01%7Ckingcharles%40kernowlearning.co.uk%7Cbdd77c919c8e48ca1bf908db4c15dc8f%7C4069dd172dda44348f72fc516948a319%7C0%7C0%7C638187429001736656%7CUnknown
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Finstagram.com%2Fkingcharlespta&data=05%7C01%7Ckingcharles%40kernowlearning.co.uk%7Cbdd77c919c8e48ca1bf908db4c15dc8f%7C4069dd172dda44348f72fc516948a319%7C0%7C0%7C638187429001736656%7CUnknown%7CTW


                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 


